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Kellem joins estimating department at Bowdoin Construction
May 07, 2021 - Owners Developers & Managers



Will Kellem



Needham, MA Bowdoin Construction Corp. has hired Will Kellem in the estimating department, as
the firm continues its steady growth.

Kellem graduated from Roger Williams University where he studied construction management and
business. As a member of the estimating team, he puts his experience with project cost estimating,
bidding, and project management to use in helping develop accurate budgets and price proposals
for commercial, academic, medical, multi-family residential and retail construction projects.

“Will has hit the ground running, in his new role here at Bowdoin,” said chief estimator Eric Arthur.
“His time management and critical thinking skills, combined with familiarity with the latest
construction technology and software systems, made him a strong contributor to our team right from
the start.”
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